
 
 

6th March 2025  
 

YEAR 1 VISIT TO EMMANUEL CHURCH – MONDAY 31ST MARCH 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We are going to visit Emmanuel Church on Monday 31st March to attend an Easter workshop. This will 
be led by the Reverend Hare and his team of volunteers. The children will be learning about the story of 
Easter and how Christians celebrate the festival. They will listen to stories, take part in a craft activity 
and sing some Easter songs.  
 
The children will be walking to the church at 12.55pm and will be back for 3pm. If you have any 
questions, please let your class teacher know.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss V Wardle & Miss K Martin  
 
Miss V Wardle and Miss K Martin  
Year 1 Class Teachers 
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